
Get ready 
 for the shift to middle school...

Need more info? Call (940) 369-1500

5th Grade Transition Night
Monday, February 24 

6:30 p.m.
all Denton ISD middle school campuses 

All parents/guardians are invited to join their students in an informal 
meeting to learn about middle school and meet the educators that will 

be working with your child. You’ll be able to: 
l discuss the transition process to middle school
l learn about electives, clubs & athletics
l find out about the team concept
l meet the principal


